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COUNTY OFFICES TO CLOSE 

 
Howard County will close all offices Monday, January 18, 2021 in observance of 

the Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday.  

 

County Offices will open for business on Tuesday, January 19, 2021. All doors 

to the courthouse will be open for public entrance.   

 
 

 

 


